
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

May 19, 2008                                               Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, 

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of May 12, 2008, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

The commissioners reviewed the inventory for the extension office. 

 

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, gave the commissioners an update on staffing 

issues.   

 

Pat Baccus, County Treasurer, presented her 2009 budgets for consideration. 

 

John Nelson, and Hal Berkley, FD #6 Tescott, presented the fire district 2009 budget for 

consideration.   

 

Todd Heitschmidt, Court Administrator, presented 2009 budget for consideration. 

 

Bill Daugherty, and Tom Corman, Museum Board, presented the 2009 budget for 

consideration.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, gave the commissioners a solid waste exemption 

for Freddie Jackson, Culver, which was approved.  John talked on what crews were 

doing.   

 

Jim Klein, FD #3, Delphos, presented the 2009 budget for consideration.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 12.  Ken discussed employee matters.  

Ken gave the 2009 Sheriff budget for consideration.   

 

Dennis Frain, FD #5 Culver, presented the 2009 budget for consideration.   

         

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m.   
 


